
 
 

 

 

   

 

Minutes 

Board of Fire Engineers 

Monday, March 11, 2019 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Flannery and Dave Joki, as well as 

Chief Corey were present. 

 

 February minutes were read and accepted. 

 

 2019 Budget is going according to schedule.  

 

 We will have the boiler pumped after Town Meeting. 

 

 A discussion was held on personnel and getting more people trained on becoming drivers and 

pump operators. 

 

 After Town Meeting we will buy the electric ram for 5R2. Last big item we have to purchase 

is a new air compressor for filling our air bottles. We will be looking into a flat load for large 

diameter hose. We will also be replacing gear as it gets out of date. 

 

 Dave Joki reported on the work necessary to fix up the antiques for 250th parade.  

   

 No new information on Bingham’s cistern. 

 

 We investigated either buying a new boiler or a holding tank with a system for disposing of 

water generated by washing our dirty gear.  We are leaning towards going with a new boiler. 

 

 We have installed the regulator on the fire horn. Waiting for Lee Lemoine to get some new 

parts to finish fixing it. 

 

 Signing of bills 

 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm, and next meeting will be held on April 8, 2019 at 7:00 pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charles E. Corey Sr.   

Brookline Fire 
Department 

Board of Fire Engineers 
Po Box 660 

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033 


